
 

 

 

 

 

Our sincere PTA group, 

Its my pleasure to join such a reputative group in order to enhance the relations 

between us parents and the outstanding school as yours. I am a mother of two 

teenagers, Issa 10th grade and Tamim 9th grade. We moved to Jordan after an 

extended stay in Qatar we have checked many IB schools, and we settled on the 

bishop School for boys which was indeed the right choice. I used to be an English 

and a French Language and Literature teacher, I have great passion to have direct 

communication with students therefore, I would like to be a part of the PTA so as 

to meet our own boys and girls needs in every aspect they look for. 


